

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

Tel: (01481) 721602

14th October 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians

Lower School Music Evening

I am writing to draw your attention to this evening of music-making which will take place in the College Hall on Tuesday 8th November.

Pupils in Remove, Lower 4 and Upper 4 are invited to perform at this event. Groups from music classes have been asked to perform and should be checking this date with you at home. In addition, students are also invited to perform pieces they have been working on individually and with their peripatetic lessons. Should they wish to perform a sign-up sheet can be found in room 15. The Popular Music Choir have also been asked to perform at this event.

Uniform is required on this occasion, but the evening is informal. All performers will sit in the hall and watch each other perform.

If your daughter is performing at this event, we would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below and return it to me in the music department. Please note that girls should arrive at College no later than 6.30pm and we envisage the evening will be over by approximately 8:30PM.

The emphasis is firmly on the pleasure of making music, and we hope it will be a fun evening for both performers and listeners alike. Please accept this invitation to watch your daughter perform at this concert. Members of the year group, and their families, not performing on this occasion, are also warmly invited to attend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A. Roue

Director of Music

I give my consent for......to attend the Lower school Music Evening on 8th November and will make arrangements for her to be collected afterwards.

Signed: (parent/guardian)